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4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Congratulations on being offered a secondary place at The Bourne Academy for September 2024. We are delighted 

you will be joining as a Year 7 student and that you are continuing your educational journey with us. 

Every day here is a learning adventure for us all. Learning is a journey involving making choices and making mistakes. 

It is the discovery of new ideas and new answers. At The Bourne Academy we encourage all our students to be 

Ambitious, Self-Confident, Physically Literate, Independent, Resilient and Emotionally Literate. We all treat each other 

with respect and celebrate everyone’s successes – whatever that may be. 

In the next few weeks, we will be sending you a Welcome Booklet, which contains all sorts of information about being 

a student at The Bourne Academy, Student Information booklet and other information regarding Transition. We will 

do our utmost to make your transition from primary school to secondary school as easy as possible.  

I look forward to meeting you on Friday 28 June for the Transition Day and I am confident you will have many happy 

years as a student at the Academy. Details of Transition Day will follow shortly. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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